Interstate Commission for Adult Offender Supervision
Georgia State Council Meeting Minutes
December 13,2023

Present:

Judge John Ott, Judicial Representative

Steven Hatfield, Victim Representative

Chris Moore, Member - Interstate Compact Administrator
Jay Sanders, Department of Corrections

Rep. Alan Powell, Legislative Representative

Absent:
Jenna James, Parole Representative

The State Council met virtually on Wednesday, December 13th at 1:30. Chris Moore
opened with a brief report on the events that took place at the ABM in Norfolk, VA. The
Council was made aware that the proposed change to Rule 5.108 passed and goes into
effect in March of 2024. The Council was also informed that Chris Moore was unable to
attend due to Covid.

The State Council was made aware that the Executive Committee and Commission
approved a language change that replaces the term “offender” with “supervised
individual”.

With the exception of the Executive Branch Representative, all current members of the
State Council will continue to serve in the upcoming year. Judge Ott now serves as
Senior Judge and as such will continue to serve as the Judicial Representative.

Chris Moore stated there is a need to further address the reluctance of some Sheriffs to
enter warrants in NCIC with an unlimited pickup radius. Rep. Powell noted the head of

the Sheriff’'s Association as the contact person.

Meeting was adjourned with no further discussion.



